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I-225 TELEPHONE TOWN HALL MEETING

The Colorado Department of 
Transportation (CDOT) is 
initiating a Planning and 
Environmental Linkages (PEL) 
study to identify improvements 
to reduce congestion, improve 
operations and enhance the 
safety of Southbound  I-225 
from Yosemite Street to I-25. 

Please join us at our upcoming meeting to ask questions and provide input on the study for Southbound I-225 between Yosemite Street and I-25

SAVE THE DATESAVE THE DATE
June 12, 2013

6:00pm to 7:00pm

Call Toll-free 1-855-269-4485

To learn more about the I-225 PEL Study, please visit the project website at
www.coloradodot.info/projects/I-225pel
or call the I-225 Public Involvement Team at 303-757-9672.

Anyone can take part in the telephone town hall meeting by calling toll-free 1-855-269-4485 
at 6 p.m. The town hall meeting will last for one hour and will include a panel of CDOT, 
consultant, and local agency representatives to present the project. Along with learning 
about the project from the panelists during a brief presentation, town hall participants will 
have the opportunity to answer periodic polling questions using their phone keypad and to 
ask questions of the panelists.
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